
Nuclear Free Takoma Park Committee

12/13/2022 Minutes 

Attending: Victor Thuronyi, Julie Boddy, Jay Levy, Paul Gunter, guest: resident Larry Fischel (Ward 3)

Minutes of the November meeting were approved as amended by Julie Boddy.

There was a discussion of the committee extending an invitation of introduction to the new City 
Councilmembers, possibly at the next scheduled committee meeting (January 10, 2023), or if that does 
not work, at a later date. 

There was a discussion about recruiting new committee members. 

There was a discussion of all the missing Takoma Park Nuclear Free Zones signs at designated Takoma 
Park city line street entry points. It was noted that a number of other city identification signs are missing 
as well.  Jay was going to contact Public Works for confirmation of where the signs were, if any are still 
up and ask why the signs are now missing. 

Paul is preparing a brief draft status report on national nuclear waste transport for committee review 
before presenting it to the City Council and uploading to the committee page on the City website. 

The next Zoom meeting of the NFTPC is scheduled for 7:30 -9:00 pm ET, Tuesday, January 10th, 2023.


